
 

 

 
 

12	June	2017	
	
H.E.	Abdi	Ashur	Hasan	
Minister	of	Posts,	Telecommunications	and	Technology	
Via	Republic,	Mogadishu	
Federal	Government	of	Somalia	
	
	
Your	Excellency,	
	
I	would	like	to	thank	you	for	your	letter	dated	May	15,	2017	and	congratulate	you	on	your	new	
position	as	Minister	of	Posts,	Telecommunications	and	Technology	of	the	Federal	Republic	of	
Somalia.		
	
Please	extend	my	congratulations	to	your	State	and	Deputy	Ministers	respectively,	their	Excellencies	
Abdullahi	Bile	Noor	and	Ibrahim	Isaac	Yarow.			
	
I	take	note	of	the	change	in	the	Ministry	name	as	well	and	the	change	in	GAC	representative	for	
Somalia,	which	I	trust	your	team	has	notified	to	the	GAC	leadership	and	Secretariat	
(gacsec@gac.icann.org).	
	
ICANN	is	looking	forward	to	the	continued	cooperation	with	the	Federal	Republic	of	Somalia	and	we	
appreciate	your	taking	time	to	send	us	the	above	changes.	
	
Sincerely	yours,	
	

	
Göran	Marby	
President	&	CEO,	ICANN	

 
 
 
 
 
 


